
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 Page 1 

Fallings Park Primary School 
 

Address: Old Fallings Lane 

Low Hill 

Wolverhampton 

WV10 8BN 
 

Website: fallingspark.org.uk 
 

Phone: 01902 558375 
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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Shared Reading Book  
 
Your child will be bringing home a shared reading book.  
 
This book does not need to be brought into school every day. When the book is returned to 
school, we will exchange it for a new one.  
 
This book is different to their school reading book which must be brought to school every 
day.  
 
Shared reading books are not matched to your child’s phonic ability but is a book to enjoy 
with an adult. Children need to develop pleasure in reading, motivation to read, an increased 
vocabulary and an improved level of understanding. They will do this by listening to, and 
discussing, a wide range of poems, stories and non-fiction books at a level beyond that 
which they can read independently.  
  
Please look after these books, and ensure they are returned to us, so that other children can 
enjoy them in the future.  
 
Thank you for your support,  
 
The Year One Team  

 
 


